
 

Dear Great Lakes Stakeholders, 

 

The Great Lakes Regional Collaboration (GLRC) Executive Subcommittee invites 

you to participate in a discussion on Tuesday, March 17, 2009 from 2:00 pm to 3:00 

pm CDT regarding ongoing and planned activities of the GLRC and for you to share 

news about your actions to implement the GLRC Strategy to Restore and Protect the 

Great Lakes. 

 

Details of the teleconference: 

Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 

Time: 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm Central Daylight Time 

Call-In Number: 1-866-299-3188 

Conference Code: 1704609 

 

Topics for Discussion: 

  * Federal Budget Updates 

  * Updates on GLRC Joint Initiatives 

  * Stakeholder Updates/News to Share 

 

Please see the GLRC Website for the latest information on the GLRC Initiatives 

(http://glrc.us/initiatives/index.html). 

 

R.S.V.P: 

Please email Macara Lousberg (lousberg.macara@epa.gov) to let us know whether 

you will be participating in the teleconference. 

 

We look forward to speaking with you on March 17th! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

       The Great Lakes Regional Collaboration Executive Subcommittee 


